
NOTICE: Pre-applications for the waiting list will be accepted on 
February 20, 2017. Applications must be submitted by mail or in 
person. We WILL NOT accept applications by fax or email.

THE SECTION 8 WAITING LIST WILL REMAIN OPEN UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

STARTING JANUARY 3, 2017: Applications for rental assistance will 
be available at www.wpcog.org. Applications will also be available 
at the WPCOG offi ces or Department of Social Services in each 
county we serve — Alexander, Burke, Caldwell and Catawba.

WALK-IN APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED BEFORE 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2017.

MAIL APPLICATIONS TO:

WPCOG
P.O. Box 9026

Hickory, NC 28603

OR DELIVER APPLICATIONS TO: 

WPCOG
1880 2nd Ave. NW
Hickory, NC 28601

NOTICE:
ACCEPTING 
PRE-APPLICATIONS

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 
828.485.4282


